
 

English: 

This week, we have carried on learning about direct speech. The children are really getting to grips with 
this now, so when they come to writing their narrative, they will hopefully be able to use their new 
knowledge. We have also started creating our storyboards for Kensukes Kingdom, which the children will 
use to write their own version next week.  

Maths: 

We have started a new topic about multiplying and dividing. The children have been practising up to their 
12 times tables, which they need to know for the test at the end of year 4.  

Geography/science: 

We finished classifying leaves on the school field- the children engaged well and used lots of descriptive 
language and reasoning skills. The new project we started towards the end of the week is all about 
deforestation. We are going to look into palm oil, the water cycle, food chains and tribal people. This is 
going to be a really engaging project, which the children will hopefully enjoy.  

Pe:  

We have started a new dance piece called snooker championships. The children seem to thoroughly enjoy 
the lesson this week and created very inventive shapes and patterns. For our games lessons, we have 
carried on with throwing, as there is still practice needed to 
ensure they have a good foundation.  
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Reminders: 
 Spellings have been set, so please can you practise them 

ready for a test next Friday. 
 I have set some Mathsletics tasks, which should be 

completed by next Thursday.  
 Please make sure you read at least 5 times, and get your 

reading record signed, over the coming week.  
 I have set a new homework task, this will need to be 

completed over the next 3 weeks.  

I hope you have a great 
weekend, Miss Chalmers   


